Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: FW: Biking Intersection
Attachments: Transportation Commission_Public Meeting Calendar_2022_FINAL.pdf

From: Flowers, Suzann <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:18 AM

To: Marilyn Creswell < XXXXXXXXXX >; City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
<TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>

Cc: Naheedy, Cyrus < XXXXXXXXXX >; Redinger, Cynthia < XXXXXXXXXX >; Hess, Raymond < XXXXXXXXXX >
Subject: Re: Biking Intersection

Hi Marilyn,

| wanted to let you know that | have received your email and have copied several of my co-workers on this
communication as they may have more details to share with you on this specific topic.

Upcoming Meetings - We have a city calendar that indicates upcoming
meetings https://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Transportation Commission meetings - | have uploaded to this email the 2022 calendar year schedule for this
group for you, which outlines all the dates and times for the meeting. You can also find Transportation
Commission meeting links

at https://www.a2gov.org/departments/engineering/transportation/Pages/Transportation-Commission.aspx.

Again, | have copied my co-workers on this email so that they can respond to some of the direct engineering
guestions related to this location.

Thank you very much for your communication and have a nice day.

Suzann Flowers (she/her), Transportation Program Manager
City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4th Floor - Ann Arbor - M| - 48104

XXXXXXXXXX (O) Extension 43715 | XXXXXXXXXX

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution
is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete/destroy all copies of the
original message and attachments.

Thank you.



From: Marilyn Creswell < XXXXXXXXXX >

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 10:34 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>; Flowers, Suzann <
XXXXXXXXXX >

Subject: Biking Intersection

Hello,

I’'m concerned about the safety of biking the corner of south Main going north through Stadium Blvd. There are great
bike routes all around that intersection, but where it’s needed most, it disappears.

The next meeting for the transportation commission on the website is in the past; where can | find upcoming meetings
listed? Where can | go to find any past discussions about this issue? Can you tell me how you decide where to put bike
infrastructure and where public comment should be directed?

Thank you,

Marilyn Creswell
XXXXXXXXXX



